LATE SUBMISSION

Shire of Esperance

PO Box 507, Esperance WA 6450

Fax:

Phone: (08) 9071 0666 (08) 9071 0600

Email:

shire@esperance.wa.gov.au www.esperance.wa.gov.au

Web: ABN:

60 034 434 085

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

MSLA:EC/w.10/2007-x0163

Enquiries:

Michael Archer 2 90710626

Date:

27 July 2007

Secretary Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners PO Box F316 PERTH WA 6841

Dear Sir

Re: Proposed New State Electoral Boundaries

In response to the above, the Shire of Esperance would like to advise that it supports the proposed new State Electoral Boundaries which has the Esperance community in the new set of Eyre for the Lower House and the Mining and Pastoral Area for the Upper House.

The proposed changes meet with the criteria that we believe were important in this consideration, namely a sense of community of interest, historical and economic links between the Southern Goldfields and South East region of the State of Western Australia.

Yours faithfully,

Michael S L Archer

Chief Executive Officer



